
                                             

 

To: All the British public. 

 

We would like you to come to her Royal Highness Queen 
Elizabeth II’s 94th Birthday Tea Party 

On April 21st 2020 

At Buckingham Palace 

4pm-6pm 

Formal dress 

 
 

                                                             

 


